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Top 100 U.S. law firm Akerman LLP is pleased to
announce that its pro bono team successfully
represented RefugeeOne in seeking approvals from
the City of Chicago Department of Planning and
Development and Chicago Zoning Board of Appeals
for construction of a new headquarters in Chicago.
RefugeeOne is the largest refugee resettlement
agency in Illinois and it serves more than 2,500
refugees each year. RefugeeOne welcomes refugees
to Chicago, providing them furnished apartments,
English classes, job search support, mental health
care, dental services, youth programming and
mentors to help them adjust to life in the United
States, all free of charge.

The Akerman team representing RefugeeOne was
led by Real Estate partner Kathleen Duncan and of
counsel Jack George.

The Akerman team was successful in obtaining a
Special Use for RefugeeOne so that it could use new
property to construct a new headquarters, including
a community center, employee offices, a dental
clinic, and mental health services. The team handled
this matter on a pro bono basis and could not be
more proud of their ability to offer their legal
services to such a remarkable organization and
indirectly to refugees.

Related People

Related Work

Related Offices

https://www.akerman.com/en/people/john-george.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/work/services/practices/real-estate/index.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/firm/offices/chicago.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/people/john-george.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/index.html


About Akerman

Akerman LLP is a top 100 U.S. law firm recognized
among the most forward thinking firms in the
industry by Financial Times. Its more than 700
lawyers and business professionals collaborate with
the world’s most successful enterprises and
entrepreneurs to navigate change, seize
opportunities, and help drive innovation and growth.


